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IRVINE POLICE SEARCH FOR SUSPECT IN SHOOTING 

 
 
Irvine, CA (February 9, 2007): Irvine Police are asking for the publics help in locating 
Anton Kareem Naimat 08/06/1986 of Irvine.  Naimat is wanted for questioning in 
connection with the shooting a female in the evening hours of February 8, 2007. 
 
Irvine officers responded to a home in the 4000 block of Salacia in the City of Irvine at 
9:21 p.m. in regards to a female that had just been shot.  Officers discovered a female 
in the residence had sustained a gun shot wound to the head.  Orange County Fire 
Authority paramedics responded and transported the victim to a local hospital where 
she is in extremely critical condition. 
 
SUSPECT: 
 
ANTON ROBERT KAREEM NAIMAT  
Last known to reside in Irvine. 
 
 
 
 
DOB - 08-06-86 
5’-8” 
165 lbs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAIMAT HAS A LENGTHY CRIMINAL HISTORY AND SHOULD 

BE CONSIDERED ARMED AND DANGEROUS. 
 
Anyone with information about this case is asked to call the Irvine Police Department at 

(949)724-7000  
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